On December 2, 1993, someone twisted
by hate threw a brick through the
window of the home of one of our

neighbors: a Jewish family who chose

to celebrate the holiday season by
displaying a symbol of faith - a
menorah - for all to see. Today,
members of religious faiths throughout
Billings are joining together to ask
residents to display the menorah as a
symbol of something else: our
determination to live together in
harmony, and our dedication to the
principle of religious liberty embodied
in the First Amendment to the
Constitution of the United States of
' America.

We urge all citizens to share in this
message by displaying this menorah on a
door or a window from now until
Christmas. Let all the world know that the
irrational hatred of a few cannot destroy
what all of us in Billings, and in America,
have worked together so long to build.
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